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The Victoria Division of the Australian Acoustical Society invites you to the: 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

AAS TECHNICAL PRESENTATION 

 
UPDATE ON PROPOSED CHANGES TO  

CURRENT EPA GUIDELINES IN VICTORIA 

 

 
The EPA has been busy reviewing current documentation and legislation with respect to 

community noise. 
 

Eliot Palmer 
Atmosphere & Noise Unit 

EPA Victoria 
 will be providing an update to members of the recent review of the residential noise 
regulations and guidelines. This will be in conjunction with a presentation detailing the 

results of the social noise survey completed in 2007. 
 
 

Date:  6 February 2008  
 
Time:  6:30 pm 
 
Location: HWT Tower 

40 City Road 
Southbank Victoria 

 (meet in the main foyer of the building) 
 
Cost:  Free 
 
RSVP: Friday 25

th
 January 2008 to Andrew Rogers andrew@noises.com.au, or Amanda 

Robinson (arobinson@marshallday.com) 
 
 
Please join us for drinks or a bite to eat in Southbank following the presentation 
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